
REIMBURSEMENTS 
 
Reimbursements from internal accounts to employees are prohibited with the exception of gas 
and travel reimbursements.   All internal accounts purchases should be processed using a school 
check or the Internal Accounts P-Card.  Staff should make every effort to plan in advance for their 
school-specific expenditures.  
 


